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Date: week beginning Monday 17th February  

General: 

This is our half term holiday week, we are open for children who attend all year round and those children 

who have booked for our holiday club.  

We reopen on Monday 24th February normal time. 

 

 

The following information is regarding the week we return, Monday 24th February. 

All rooms will still be concentrating on growing, this time how animals grow and how we grow.  

 

 

Pre-school: 

We would again request that the items your children bring in are small enough to fit safely in their 

drawers.  

Show and tell: something that grows e.g. a picture of a baby animal, a book about animals or a toy animal   

 Toddlers: 

Show and play: anything you wish to bring in to share 

Babies: 

Show and Play: anything you wish to bring in to share 
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